
From: Mike Roble
To: Scott Boettcher
Subject: Re: suggesting a project for this year
Date: Friday, March 25, 2016 7:51:34 PM

I am wondering why my county elected officials who I have contacted directly have not provided the contacts
you suggested, and I will make the effort to contact them and brief them.
I am sorry if I jumped the chain of command, but I will assure you that I know my stuff, and I have lived
along this stretch of the  wynoochee for over 35 years. I can see what is happening with the graphical data
from the dam. The operation of the dam simply defies logic if I assume it is a flood control dam and being
used to mitigate flooding. I am beginning to suspect that the dam has been used as a weapon to compel
willing sellers. What I have collected is physical proof of the tabular data that the wynoochee dam is being
opened at the peak of tributary inflow volumes. If you start at Big creek, you will see that the wynoochee
dam is being released....from 240 CFS to 6000 CFS at peak inflow events, and you literally have a tidal wave.
instead of mitigating floodwaters, the wynoochee dam is being used to deliberately make flooding worse,,
Who do I call when a federal agency is misbehaving? Rep kilmer? sen patty murray?

I am an educated man, I am no fool, I have been blessed with a 20 year career with a fantastic law
enforcement agency.

On Fri, Mar 25, 2016 at 10:13 AM, Scott Boettcher <scottb@sbgh-partners.com> wrote:

Hello.  Thank you for the email.  Two things:

 

(1)    Here is a link to an application form the Flood Authority has developed for use of surplus State
Capital Budget Funds --
https://www.ezview.wa.gov/Portals/_1492/images/Additional%20Small%20Projects%20Template%202015-
17%20(03182016).docx.  Applications are due 4/01/2016.

 

(2)    Question -- Have you been in contact with either Amy Spoon at WDFW or with Jim Getchman at
Grays Harbor County Conservation District?

 

Scott

 

Scott Boettcher, Staff

Chehalis River Basin Flood Authority

360/480-6600

scottb@sbgh-partners.com<mailto:scottb@sbgh-partners.com>

 

 

From: Mike Roble [mailto:mikeroble3@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 5:46 PM
To: scottb@sbgh-partners.com
Subject: suggesting a project for this year
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hello scott,

 

I live up the wynoochee, and we have a real issue on our hands that will turn into a nightmare if it is not
addressed this year. In a nutshell, the river has eroded away an alder forest and the naturally occurring
sediment berm on a curve in the river, and now during high water events the river is breaching its banks
and entering a low lying old channel and Matt Rohr creek bed. It is bad enough that the river is threatening
5 homes, but the dire part of this is that it will become a nightmare of fecal coliform bacteria
contamination as the river is now entering barns and feedlots that had been high and dry for half a century.

 

I was very disappointed with the cancelation of the Monday meeting. I have been working on collecting
graph data from the ACE. I am very frustrated and disturbed on what I have been watching,

 

mike


